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29th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 11 Steps to Success Information Evening – Wednesday 4th October 2023 
 

I would like to invite you and your child to our ‘Steps to Success’ information evening, taking place on Wednesday 

4th October. This will provide an opportunity for you to learn how we can work together to best support your 

child in preparing for their exams at the end of Year 11, and to outline the options for their progression routes 

after Year 11.  

The session will start at 16:15 and run until 17:00. 

During the session we will provide: 

• Key provisional exam dates for the coming year (These are still subject to minor changes). 
• Advice on effective revision strategies and how to effectively balance exam revision with student 

wellbeing. 
• Details of the different pathways your child can access after they complete their exams, both at our sixth 

form and elsewhere. 
 
To help us appropriately plan for the event, please confirm your attendance using the link or QR code below by 
09:00 on Monday 2nd October. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/guuBW1v8vL   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please feel free to email office@holderness.academy with any further questions. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
 
 

Mr M Gent 
Assistant Headteacher – Data, Assessment & Outcomes 

Holderness Academy  

& Sixth Form College 

Station Road, Preston 

Hull 

HU12 8UZ 

Tel 01482 899315 

office@holderness.academy  

www.holderness.academy 
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